
 
 

 

  

6/5/2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I am writing to remind you, prior to the change of timetable on 6th June, that school uniform is required 
for all pupils attending Northfield Academy.  
 
Below is some information to remind you about what your son/daughter should be wearing when 
attending school. Can I take this opportunity to remind you that denim of any kind is not acceptable 
uniform, this includes jackets. 
 
Boys S1-S4 
 

• White polo shirt (plain or with school badge) 
OR 

• Plain white formal shirt 

• Black sweatshirt with school badge  

• Plain black trousers, NO tracksuit bottoms 

• Pupils can wear shoes, trainers or footwear of any colour 

• Pupils can wear a school blazer and school tie if they choose 
 
Girls S1-S4 
 

• White polo shirt (plain or with the school badge) 
OR 

• Plain white blouse 

• Black sweatshirt with school badge  
OR 

• Black cardigan (plain or with the school badge) 

• Black skirt or black dress trousers or thick leggings, NO thin leggings without a skirt please 

• Pupils can wear shoes, trainers or footwear of any colour 

• Pupils can wear a school blazer and school tie if they choose 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Boys S5/6 
 

• White polo shirt (plain or with school badge) 
OR 

• White formal shirt 

• Black sweatshirt with school badge  

• Plain black trousers, NO tracksuit bottoms 

• Senior pupils will be expected to wear a black blazer 

• Pupils can wear shoes, trainers or footwear of any colour 
 
Girls S5/6 
 

• White polo shirt (plain or with the school badge) 
OR 

• Plain white blouse 

• Black sweatshirt with school badge  

• Black skirt or black dress trousers or thick leggings, NO thin leggings without a skirt please 

• Pupils can wear shoes, trainers or footwear of any colour 

• Senior pupils will be expected to wear a black blazer 
 
Please note that pupils should wear a white polo shirt and a black sweatshirt in S1-S4. It is not 
either or. 
 
The uniform is available online at Absttitch at: 
https://northfield.aberdeen.sch.uk/?page_id=70 
 
Blazers can also be purchased at: 
http://www.yourschooluniform.com/schools/index/northfield-academy-2336 
 
School badges are available to buy from the school office to fix onto blazers bought with no badge, 
should you choose to buy a blazer from other retailers. 
 
Finally can I thank you all for your ongoing support of Northfield Academy, it is much appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Douglas Watt 
Head Teacher 
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